PRESS RELEASE

RR Site unit-4 is under shutdown since 16:28 hrs. of 16/07/2012.
Maintenance on moderator system pump was completed on
19/07/2012. During normalization of moderator system, seal leak was
observed from one moderator pump. The pump was immediately
stopped, isolated and the leak was arrested.

During this process, radiation doses of four departmental persons are in
the range of only 10% to 25% of the yearly AERB dose limit. These four
persons are continuing to carry out their assigned work as usual.

After completion of all maintenance work, Unit-4 is expected to be
synchronized to grid by 23/07/2012. Unit-3 is operating normal since
23/11/2011 and generating 220 MWe.
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